
PENN WOOD ELEMENTARY  

 

Invites You to Visit Our Classrooms 

 

In Celebration of 

AMERICAN EDUCATION WEEK 2019 

Theme: “REACH. EDUCATE. INSPIRE.” 

 

 

Classrooms Will Be Open on 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 18 

9:30 – 10:30 am and 2:00 – 3:00 pm 

 

The teacher may provide specific information on your visit 

as well as any opportunity to participate  

in classroom activities during these visitation hours. 

 

 

We look forward to sharing with our Parents the  

amazing learning that happens every day at PWE! 

 

There will be a sign-in and Visitor labels at the Office.  

Please note that preschool children may not attend. 

 


